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1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, Colorado 80203 

 

July 9, 2018 

 

Steve O’Brian 

Environment, Inc. 

7985 Vance Dr. #205A 

Arvada, CO 80003 

 

RE: 22 West Pit, File No. M-2017-032, Approval of Extension of Application Review Period 

 

Mr. O’Brian: 

 

On July 3, 2018, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your request for an 

extension of the review period for the 112c Reclamation Permit Application filed for the 22 West Pit on 

August 18, 2017. Accordingly, the application decision date has been extended from July 10, 2018 to 

August 18, 2018. 

 

Please ensure the Division sufficient time to complete its review process by submitting all required 

adequacy items no less than one week prior to the decision date, by August 11, 2018. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567, ext. 8129, or by email at 

amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Cc: Chris Tomky 

 Deep Cut, LLC 

 20330 County Road CC 

 Rocky Ford, CO 81067 
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